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Progress Families,
     It’s that time of the year where we show off all that was
learned this school year.  See our state testing schedule
below.  
     We want students have the best testing environment and
we must ensure that we follow all required testing security
measures.  
     *NO BOOKSACKS*  *NO PHONES*  All backpacks, phones,
and electronic devices should be left at home. If they are
brought to school, they will have to be turned in to the office
and will be returned at the end of day. 
*NO VISITORS* No visitors are allowed on campus during
LEAP testing.  Only EBR Schools’ staff that has be trained in
test security measures are allowed on campus.

April 8th-12th: End of Year DIBELS literacy assessments begin for 3rd
grade and continue with other grade levels through April 30th

April 15th-19th: 3rd Grade LEAP Testing

April 23rd-26th: 4th Grade LEAP Testing

April 30th-May 3rd: 5th Grade LEAP Testing

PROGRESS ELEMENTARY

Be Respectful!  Be Responsible!       
Be Committed!
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PBIS Day

19th

8th

LEAP testing begins

DIBELS assessments 
begin

15th

30th

Earth Day Projects Due
(see info on back)

12th LEAP Pep Rally 

...but also State Testing!

...

22nd
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Be Respectful!  Be Responsible!       
Be Committed!

EARN BONUS
POINTS TOWARDS

YOUR SCIENCE
GRADE
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